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Sidewalk ramp construction begins soon on Port Republic Road, Main Street 
 

HARRISONBURG, Va. – Public Works crews will begin demolition 

and construction of the sidewalk ramps along the intersection of 

Port Republic Road and Main Street starting Tuesday, Aug. 9. 

 

The project involves the demolition of the current sidewalk 

ramps in order to construct replacement ramps that are 

complaint under the Americans with Disabilities Act. Work is 

expected to be completed by Aug. 19 and will include lane 

closures for the duration of the project. 

 

The northbound Main Street slip road that allows vehicles to turn 

right on Port Republic Road will also be closed to thru traffic.  

 

Motorist should take extra caution when traveling through work 

zones.  

 
The City of Harrisonburg is centrally located in the Shenandoah Valley of 

Virginia.  It is home to approximately 54,000 people.  More information 

about the City of Harrisonburg is available online at 

www.HarrisonburgVA.gov.  

 

You can also follow Harrisonburg Public Works on Facebook. 

 

### 

   

Crews will begin demolition and construction of the sidewalk ramps at 
the intersection of Port Republic Road and Main Street (top) starting 
Tuesday, Aug. 9. The northbound Main Street slip road (bottom) will be 
closed to thru traffic for the duration of the construction project. 
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